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Groupon Releases Marriage Equality Video 
Groupon employees to participate in October 22 March on Springfield 
 
ILLINOIS - Groupon has long been a strong supporter of marriage equality in Illinois. Today they 
released a video, produced by Groupon employees, to showcase that support. 
 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OIvz40H_Cq0&feature=youtu.be 
 
We’re also excited to announce that Groupon will be participating in the March on Springfield, 
busing interested employees to the rally that day in support of marriage equality on October 22. 
 
About the March 
The March on Springfield for Marriage Equality will take place on Oct. 22, 2013, the scheduled 
first day of the fall veto session of the Illinois state legislature. The “March on Springfield” is part 
of a broad grassroots strategy to secure final passage of Senate Bill 10, the “Religious Freedom 
and Marriage Fairness Act,” already approved by the Illinois Senate. Once adopted, Illinois will 
become the 14th state plus the District of Columbia, to treat all of its citizens equally under state 
marriage laws. For more information, visit these links: 
 
 Website:  http://www.MarchOnSpringfield.org 
 Donations:  http://igg.me/at/MarchSpringfield/x/3707333 
 Facebook:  http://www.facebook.com/MarchOnSpringfieldForMarriageEquality 
 Twitter:  http://www.twitter.com/IllinoisMarches 
 Shop:  http://www.cafepress.com/marchonspringfield 
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